
Department of Laws, Panjab University, Chandigarh 
 

   No. ___________ 
Date___________ 

 

NOTICE 
 

The department is organising a visit to the 
Supreme Court on Thursday, 27th February, 
2020. The interested students from LL.B.- 2nd, 
4th and 6th semester are directed to  submit their 
names and details such as father’s name, age, 
class, address, contact no. alongwith the amount 
of Rs. 800/- to Mr. Pardeep in the office latest by 
Tuesday, 25th February, 2020. Only 40 seats are 
available. 
 
On First Come, First Serve basis. 
 
In case of any queries contact to, 
 
Mr. Jagpal (LL.M.- 2nd semester): 8699147967 
 
 
 
  
 

Assistant Registrar 


